COVID-19 Update:

As it Relates to EAA 113

As everyone is well aware, the COVID-19 pandemic continues to
effect our country and world. EAA National Headquarters has given
the directive for individual Chapters to follow the protocol and
guidelines set forth by their individual State and Local governments.

As of the time of printing, the State of Michigan is still under orders
to restrict indoor gatherings to no more than 10 persons. There-
fore, for the month of September, we will continue to offer all our
meetings, virtually. Please join us!

We will notify everyone as soon as it is possible, when we can re-
open the EAA facility and once again meet in person.

Continue to be safe. We miss you all!



